From: Web <web@herefordshire.gov.uk>

Sent: 03 April 2019 21:45

To: Planning Enquiries <planning_enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning application comment was submitted

The following is @a comment on application 'P190929/F' by '‘paul Rowe'

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application

Comment:

| whole heartedly object to this application. It offers nothing to the community and again
takes away another green field site which | have seen farmed for the 7 years since |
have lived here, used for sheep and cows on occasion. Having moved to Munstone a
small hamlet with its countryside appeal, all we are getting is development after
development on green areas, its getting ridiculous, and we seriously run the risk of
loosing its charm. Holmer and Shelwick has seen more than its fair share of planning
over the last 5 years, and there are many houses for sale on the new sites and various
plots of land already available with planning for self build in Shelwick. we don't need any
more. The roads are saturated with vehicles at certain times, we have definitely become
a 'ratrun’ for traffic speeding through, and our roads don't need the extra vehicles this
development would inevitably bring.

If these houses are allowed to be built it just opens the floodgates to further
developments beyond them.

This isn't infill, this is farmed green land.
Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:
First name: paul

Last name: Rowe

Telephone: [Response - Telephone]

Emai: I

Postcode: hri3ad
Address: Munstone cottage, Munstone, Hereford



Link id:
https:/fiwww . herefordshire.gov. uk/info/200142/planning services/planning application s
earch/details?id=190929




